
 

From the office of President & CEO, Clint Bolser: 
 

 
December 16, 2020 
 
RE: 50% Tax Credits on Charitable Donations 
 
Dear Friends of UCP Heartland, 

 

Happiest holiday wishes from all of us at UCP Heartland. We hope you are well, safe, and strong. You remain in 

our thoughts during these difficult times and I ask that you keep our dedicated, essential, direct care staff in 

your thoughts as well. We are also grateful for your past, present and future support of our mission and the 

people and families we are honored to serve.   

 

How about some good news?! UCP Heartland is eligible to grant tax credits on donations received from eligible 

donors. The Missouri Department of Economic Development, through the Neighborhood Assistance Program 

(NAP), supports charitable organizations by allowing qualified persons and businesses to route their tax dollars 

from the state government to eligible charities.  The state does this by authorizing eligible charities like UCP 

Heartland, to offer qualified donors a 50% tax credit on gifts over $1,000.00.  

 

NAP is a program of Missouri state tax credits available to businesses and individuals that contribute money to 

projects like UCP Heartland Employment Resources Program which help our communities.  

 

For an application, pledge card and details on eligibility visit: https://ucpheartland.org/neighborhood-

assistance-program-tax-credit 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Because of generous donors like you, we continue to provide people living with differing abilities the 

extraordinary care and support they need and deserve to thrive in school, at home, at work and in the 

 
Our extraordinary team of employment specialists aids in every step of the 

process to acquire meaningful, successful employment. We identify strengths, 

build skills, help prepare for interviews, match with potential employment 

partners and coach both client and employer to ensure mutual success. As 

you can imagine, the pride, sense of purpose, independence and overall 

happiness felt when a client earns that first paycheck! It is priceless. This 

year, UCP Heartland Employment Resources Program helped over 300 clients 

find jobs. A success to be celebrated! 

 

 

 

https://ucpheartland.org/neighborhood-assistance-program-tax-credit
https://ucpheartland.org/neighborhood-assistance-program-tax-credit


community. Please remember UCP Heartland in your year-end giving. If you have any questions, please do not 

hesitate to reach out. Thank you again for your generous support. 

 

Happy new year. 

 

 
Clint Bolser 

President and CEO 

UCP Heartland 


